
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/3/2013 5:04:53 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Two filings this afternoon — FYI 

FYI: two Errata filings this afternoon, in both cases all the segments have been successfully 
hydrotested to a pressure that supports their prior MAOP. Now they are operating at an actual 
pressure that is below MAOP. 

The Class Oil errata describes an update to one pipeline segment (0.15 miles) that previously 
changed up to a higher class and requires a lower MAOP. That change has been made and it's 
operating below the new MAOP. 
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